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Dear Recruitment Team,

I am writing to express my interest in the Summer Internship Programme 2023 in Byrne Wallace. I am a

penultimate year Business and Law student at Technological University Dublin (City Centre). I am

self-motivated, resourceful and progress-driven, with a strong interest and developing experience, in the legal

and commercial world and this letter will explore the reasons why I am the strong fit for Byrne Wallace.

I have had various retail and sales experiences while involving myself in college societies and obtaining my

degree. Throughout my previous jobs, I have taken on huge responsibilities such as being a supervisor where I

demonstrated a professional work ethic using my client relations and leadership skills, a retail key holder using

my punctuality and impeccable timing skills, and peer mentor using my astute problem solving and

interpersonal skill as I am capable of prioritising and completing complex projects with proficiency. In my role

as a Student Ambassador, I exercised leadership, public speaking and decision making skills in contribution to

team efforts and organisational improvements. I have proven to be effective and motivational, with proficiency

in good communication and collaborative work, this makes me a good fit for Byrne Wallace.

Byrne Wallace will allow me to gain experience in the interesting areas of law it has to offer.  I was introduced

to Byrne Wallace by my university law society event while discussing leading law firms in ireland. I since then

did some research and I have been determined to earn a spot at the 2023 summer internship. It is the perfect

work environment for me to gain experience because it is an inclusive environment which enables me to

receive a quality hands-on internship that has real-world application exploring various areas of Commercial

Law, this influenced my decision to apply for Byrne Wallace. This internship will give me a chance to be a

long term asset for Byrne Wallace as I do not only plan to fit in but to make an impact on the team and in the

company as a whole, and Byrne Wallace trusts the students who join the summer programme to make a real

impact and have a meaningful work experience. This is why I want to acquire a summer internship at Byrne

Wallace.

I am excited about the opportunity to be a part of a team that is ambitious and passionate for their work. Thank

you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to the success of

Byrne Wallace and to learn more about this exciting field.

Thank you so much for your time, patience and consideration.

Sincerely,

Teniola Ogunbadejo
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